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DENR Memorandum Order
No.  2001 - 07
June 08, 2001

TO : All concerned Regional Executive
Directors Regions 2, 3, 4, 6, 9, 10,
11, 12 and 13

SUBJECT : Reiterating the Provision of Core
Staff to CPPAP Sites.

In line with our commitment to ensure the sus tainability of

protected areas management activities beyond the project life of

the Conservation of Priority Protected Areas Project (CPPAP), the

provision of core staff to CPPAP sites is hereby reiterated.  In this

connection, you are instructed to consider the qualified CPPAP

contractual staff to regular plantilla positions and continue the

process of detailing of regular DENR staff to fill up the sites even

beyond project life.

You are further instructed to prepare Program/Project/

Activity (PPA) per PA with an estimated budget for the core staff

and core activities to be included in General Appropriations Act

(GAA) for CY 2002 and 2003 based on the attached proposed

annual core fund requirements prepared by the CPPAP-Project

Coordinating Unit (PCU).

FOR COMPLIANCE.

        (Sgd.)  HEHERSON T. ALVAREZ
Secretary


